
Week Commencing: 17.4.23 

This week I watched some of our youngest pupils gather for an Easter sing song! Everyone coped well with    

coming up to the hall and it was certainly a spring celebration. An extra well done to our narrators and a special 

well done to Albert and Keanu who took over the microphone whilst belting out the songs! 

Today, pupils in Middle School concluded their topic by taking on the dragons in Dragons Den. Most of the     

classes showed the dragons what they had made and asked for investments. Millions of pounds being were be-

ing exchanged!   I wish you all a very Happy Easter Break and look forward to welcoming you back on 17th April. 

Tina, Head Teacher 

Birthdays coming up!……  

Safwan (Gold), Keanu (Gold), Kyler 

(Gold), Oscar (Beech), Oscar (Oak), Alfie 

(Cherry), Nicky (Willow), Noah (Beech), 

Steven (Blue), James (Green), Paige 

(Holly) and Harry (Green) 

Enjoy your special day! 

Upcoming Dates 

17.4.23 First day of Summer term. 

21.4.23 Wear a hat day! We would 

like to raise money for Chai Cancer 

Care—a charity that is supporting 

Hedy and her family through her 

treatment. Wear your favourite hat 

or a silly hat and make a donation!  

28.4.23 Wear what makes you   

happy day; fundraiser for the Jenna 

Wilkins Trust. Details to follow. 

29.4.23 International Day of dance. 

1.5.23 Bank holiday. School shut. 

2.5.23 INSET DAY for staff. School 

shut for pupils 

5.5.23 Red, white and blue day. 

Activities celebrating the Kings   

Coronation. 

8.5.23 Bank Holiday. School shut. 
Missed Vaccinations  
 
Is your child in Year 9 or above? 

Have they missed any of their vaccines? Diptheria, Tetanus, Polio 

(DTP) or Meningitis ACWY? 

There are local catch up clinics being held over Easter. Call 

03007900597 for more information or to book.  

Topics Next Term: 

Lower School: Minibeasts 

 

Middle School: Out of this world! 

 

Upper School: How do we keep fit? 

 

Keep an eye out for the home support sheets coming soon! 

Wear a hat day! 

We are raising money (see to the left!), for the charity that have 

been supporting our Assistant Head, Hedy and her family as she 

bravely battles brain cancer. It is a small charity and we are     

hoping to make the day a great success to show Hedy that we are 

thinking of her. Wear your favourite hat or a hat of any size or 

colour! Please put donations in to an envelope in to your child’s 

bag marked ‘Wear a hat day’. Thank you in advance. 


